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GPO Federal Credit Union and the New York Credit Union Association are
giving you the chance to win college scholarships!

GPO members will be competing with other college-bound high school seniors from
credit unions across New York state for the chance to win a scholarship ranging from
$250 to $1,750 to either a two or four-year accredited educational institution. In
addition GPO will be awarding scholarships to three students (who are GPO members), a
$1,000, a $500, and a $300 scholarship.

It's a simple three-step process, making this an opportunity students can't pass up.

Step 1: Stop in to any GPO branch office to request a scholarship application form (or
can fill out one of the applications you have in the guidance office and take that to a
GPO branch or download an application at gpofcu.com). You can find branch locations
online at gpofcu.com. If the student is not yet a member of GPO Federal Credit
Union, they must join prior to submitting an application.

Step 2: Complete the application form, write an essay, and obtain the required test
transcripts along with the signature of the student’s parent or guardian.

Step 3: Return the completed form to any GPO Federal Credit Union branch (New
Hartford, Downtown Utica, South Utica, Oneida, Barneveld, Ilion and Dolgeville), by
email at marketing@gpofcu.com or online at gpofcu.com no later than Tuesday, January
5, 2021.

There is no fee for submitting the application, but those students applying MUST be a
member in good standing at GPO Federal Credit Union, MUST be a college
bound high school senior at the time of application to either a two or four-
year accredited education institution, and MUST be attending college for the
first time in the fall of 2019. The deadline to submit applications is January 5,
2021,

In spring 2021, applications will be independently judged against others that were
submitted from participating credit unions and winners will be announced at that time.

For more information about this scholarship program, contact Jessica MacIntosh,
marketing communications coordinator at GPO Federal Credit Union, by calling
(315) 724-1654, ext. 2927, or e-mail imacintosh@gpofcu.com

Best of luck!




